
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staffing 

A very warm welcome to Miss Norford who joined us at the start of the month as Reception teacher and 

Early Years lead.  We are waving farewell at the end of the academic year to Mrs Raines who has secured 

a promotion and is moving to another Wokingham school. Miss Nutting, one of our teaching assistants, is 

moving to a Bracknell school as a class teacher.  Congratulations to Miss Clark and Mrs Keskar who have 

completed their teacher training with us and have been successful in finding their first teaching positions.  

We wish them all the best! 

Congratulations 

Well done to all 24 pupils who took part in the recent District Sports event at Reddam House.  They all 

competed brilliantly and did the school proud.  A huge congratulations to Ethan Staton in Y6 who came 

first in the High Jump, beating over twenty other competitors.  What an achievement Ethan, well done! 

Thank you  

Huge thanks to all parents, carers, families and friends who came to support the children at Sports Day.  

It was great to see so many of you there supporting the children and cheering them all.  There were 

some great examples of athleticism and sportsmanship.  Thank you to all the adults who helped run the 

event and to the PTA for providing refreshments. 

Year 6 Production 
 
What a treat the Y6 team have given us this week with their end of year production of The Keymaster.  

The acting and singing were truly superb.  Well done to each and everyone of you for ‘letting your light 

shine.’  Thank you to all the Y6 staff for working so hard to put this together, especially at such a busy 

point of the year.   

 
End of term 
 
A reminder that school finishes for the Summer holidays next Friday 21st July at 1.30pm.   
 
Ms Quinell 
Headteacher 
 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
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Key Dates: 

Summer Term 2023  

Thursday 20th July 
Year 6 Leavers’ Service at All Saints 

Church - 9.30am 

Friday 21st July Summer Term Ends (1.30pm Finish) 

Autumn Term 2023 Autumn Term 2023 

Wednesday 6th September Autumn Term Starts 

  


